AIRPORT AUTHORITY
July 21, 2020

Ref#: 0067

Mr. Delvin Major

Chief Investigator

Air Accidents Investigation Department
2nd Floor Manx Corporate Center

#45 West Bay Street

P.O. Box: CB-11702

Nassau, Bahamas

Dear Mr. Major:

Re:  AAIA Aviation Safety Recommendation Data Base

Response SR18 — 028 & SR18 — 044

The Airport Authority, Family Island Airports Department confirms receipt of your document,
‘AAIA Aviation Safety Recommendation Database’.

We would like to respond to the above indicated items, as all other items have been accepted by
The Aircraft Accident Investigation Authority of The Bahamas on June 15, 2020.

In relation to SR18-028, The Airport Authority ensures that it’s tenants are abiding by the
provisions and obligations set forth in its security related programs. The Security Tabletop
exercise is conducted on a quarterly basis, it is documented and with all Stakeholders in
attendance while going over the Security Program. This program is overseen by Superintendent
Sean Forbes, Safety and Security.

Secondly, SR18-044 only the Bahamas Civil Aviation Authority (BCAA), can levy penalties or
sanctions against an individual or facility. The Airport Authority was not granted this
authorization.

Hope this meets your requirements,

Regards,

.

X P B KJ
Mr. Niko Davis

Senior Superintendent Operations
Family Island Airports Department

CC: Mr. Milo Butler III
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